
 

Licensing and Protection Panel 

Report of the meeting held on 23rd October 2007 

 
 

 Matters for Information  

 
 

 7. HACKNEY CARRIAGE FARES  

 

 The Panel has been reminded of an agreement with hackney carriage 
proprietors to review the table of fares periodically, which was last 
undertaken in January 2005.  A consultation exercise has been 
undertaken with the proprietors themselves, in which a number of 
issues were discussed relating to the licensing of hackney carriages 
and private hire vehicles in the District.  Having taken into account the 
views expressed on fare options for the following year, the Panel has 
agreed a revised tariff of hackney carriage fares which will now be the 
subject of a public consultation exercise.  The Panel has also 
requested that a report on the licensing of hackney carriage and 
private hire vehicles in Huntingdonshire, including current conditions 
and standards of service, be presented to the next meeting of the 
Panel. 

 
8.  LICENSING AND PROTECTION APPLICATIONS SUB-GROUP 

 
  The Panel has received the Minutes of the meetings of the Licensing 

and Protection Applications Sub-Group held on 13th June and 2nd 
August 2007. 
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